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Comment Submitted:
I disagree with the proposal to close the Knight Rd area in the Primm Valley. There is plenty of other areas to place these panels

that will no close the land to other uses. Only single use is completly outrageous. Please find another area. This is one of the few
dwindling spots where we are able to enjoy OHV recreation. Thanks



